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1.   We will not be having summer school this year.  All 5th graders passed the 
STAAR reading test; therefore, we do not have to do any SSI accelerated 
instruction.  The fifth grade team of teachers celebrated the news on Friday, May 
29 with shouts of joy, high five, and hugs. Kudos to all teachers and staff who 
helped all students pass. 
 
2.   We made $917 in the annual Penny Wars.  We are proud of the school 
community and all that they gave again and in the past.  A special thanks goes to 
Kelli Maberry and Lora Webb for taking on the daunting task of bank delivery. A 
check was presented Mrs. Georgia Fischer on May 28th at our campus Awards 
Ceremony. 
 
3.  The Elementary Awards Ceremony was Thursday, May 28th at 8:30 a.m. in 
our gym.  Thank you to Mary Ann., Shawn N., Shawn U, Lynn D, and Keith D for 
attending.  
 
4.  The first STEM Science Showcase was Thursday, May 21. We had a 
tremendous representation by our Elementary scientists. Mrs. Novak did a great 
job coordinating the event as always!   
 
5.  Mrs. Mitzi Jackson has decided to resign. She is excited for the next journey 
as a stay-at-home mom and enjoying her daughter’s senior year.  We may get to 
see her substituting next year.  
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 


